
 

 

 
  

Plumas Pines Men’s Club 
Board Meeting Notes 

February 12, 2021 
 
 

 
The meeting was called to order at 9:35am on Zoom. Board members present were: Steve 

Munsen, Paul Jeglum, Brad Clark, Jim Greenwald, Dennis Madsen, Jim Kinkade, Kim Roberts, 

John Zimlich, Charlie Myers, Steve Janovick and Brandon Bowling (Head Pro) also attended.  

Past Meeting Notes – Meeting notes from January 15, 2021 were approved. 

Membership Report – To date, the Men’s Club has received 69 applications for 2021 

membership.  

Treasurer Report – The Men’s Club has $5,261.43 in a CD and $7,804.65 in checking.  

Handicap Report – Nothing to report. 

Tournament Report – The Men’s Club tournament schedule for 2021 is finalized and has 

been placed on the website.  

Mountain Classic – If a tournament is held this year we will use local caterers.  

Head Pro – Longboard’s Bar and Grill has been changed to Longboard’s Event Center.  It will 

be used exclusively for weddings, parties, family reunions, etc. Details and prices can be found 

on the Plumas Pines Golf Resort website. The golf course has purchased a used sandtrap 

groomer to replace the old one that became unrepairable. The course plans to open on April 

22, 2021. 

Old/New Business – Updates to the website and past winner boards in the Pro shop need to 

brought up to date. 

 

The meeting was adjourned @ 10:50 am. 

The next meeting will be a Zoom meeting on March 12 @ 9:30 am. Jim Greenwald will send 

out the Zoom call information prior to the meeting. 

 

 


